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Diary of Events 

September 2015 

Tuesday 15th 
Year 7 and Year 12 

Information Evening 6pm 

Thursday 17th 

Year 8 Information 

Evening 6pm 

Year 10  

Information Evening 

6.30pm 

Wednesday 

23rd 

Sixth Form UCAS  

Information Evening and 

Student  Finance Talk - 

7pm Gade Valley 

Thursday 24th 

2014/15 Year 7-10  

Prizegiving Evening   

7.00 - 8.30pm 

Friday 25th 
Early Closure for Open 

Morning 1.35pm 

Saturday 26th Open Morning 10am - 1pm 

October 2015 

Friday 2nd 
School Closed - Lieu Day 

for Open Morning 

Informal Parents’ Evenings 
A series of Informal Parents’ Evenings will be 
taking place next week for parents/guardians 

only. 

These are an invaluable opportunity for you to: 

 hear about the whole school priorities and the 
curriculum for the year group from the 
Headteacher, Mrs Sarah Lansley 

 meet the Head of Year and the pastoral team 

 meet members of the Senior Leadership 
Team 

 find out details, including a presentation, on 
Show My Homework. 

The evening will start with a short presentation 
and there will then be the opportunity to meet 
staff informally with refreshments being served 
by the Cavendish School Association (CSA). 

Please confirm your attendance by email to 
e.torris@cavendish.herts.sch.uk. 

 Year 7: Tuesday 15 September 
   6pm in Main Hall 

 Year 8: Thursday 17 September 
   6pm in Main Hall 

 Year 10: Thursday 17 September 
   6.30pm in Sixth Form Centre,  
   Gade Valley Site 

SCHOOL UNIFORM / 
PE KIT 

Could you please 
make sure that all 
uniform and PE kit 
are named in 
permanent marker 
pen or name tags.  
It is much easier to 
get the kit back to its rightful 
owner. 

Thank you. 

Congratulations to Rebecca Stone 
and Luke Stallard on being 
recognised by The Ogden Trust as 
Physicists of the Year 2014/15, 
after they were nominated by their 
science teachers for their interest 
in the subject and their excellent 
work at school.  

Rebecca and Luke received their 
award, including a £25 book token, 
at a prestigious event in July at the University of Hertfordshire.  

The awards were presented by Professor James Hough from the 
University's School of Physics, Astronomy & Mathematics and Centre 
for Astrophysics Research.  

The event included an inspiring talk about the future of physics and a 
chance to meet with senior staff in the university department. 

Physicists of the Year 2014/15 

mailto:e.torris@cavendish.herts.sch.uk


 

   

 Lunch After School 

Monday 

Football 
Year 7 
ALD 
Astro 

Dance 
All Years 

SUT 
Pool Hall 

Basketball 
KS4 
STA 

Sports Hall 

Trampolining 
All Years 

PEC 
Gym 

Girls Football 
All Years 

CRT 
Astro 

Basketball 
KS4 
DUB 

Sports Hall 

Table Tennis 
All Years 

ALD 
Pool Hall 

Tuesday 

Football 
Year 8 
DED 
Astro 

Netball 
All Years 
PEC/RAA 
Sports Hall  

 

Badminton 
 

6th Former 
Sports Hall 

 

Wednesday 

Football 
Year 10 

DUB 
Astro 

GCSE PE Rounders 
Year 11 

CRT 
Astro 

Netball 
KS3 

PEC/RAA 
Sports Hall 

Dance 
KS4 
SUT 

Pool Hall 

Rugby 
All Years 

DUB/STA/CAS/ALD/DED 
Field 

Thursday 

Football 
Year 9 
STA 
Astro 

Table Tennis 
All Years 

TIM 
Pool Hall 

GCSE/BTEC 
Year 11 

RAA/PEC/
CRT/DUB 
PE1 & PE2 

Netball 
KS4 

RAA/CRT 
Sports Hall 

Dance 
KS3 
SUT 

Pool Hall 

Basketball 
KS3 

ALD/DED 
Gym  

Friday 

Football 
Year 10/11 

CAS 
Astro 

Basketball 
KS3 
DED 

Sports Hall 

GCSE PE 
Rounders 
Year 11 

CRT 
Astro 

    

PE Enrichment Timetable - Autumn Term 2015 

 

A clinic run by Sports Therapist,  

Penny Thornhill BSc 

FREE consultation and treatment  
for Cavendish Students 

 -:- Staff £20 -:- Others welcome -:-   
-:- Massage sessions available -:- 

 

Sessions available by appointment, phone or 
visit the PE Department  01442 278727 

For more information call 07703 923800  
penny_thornhill@btinternet.com  

Cavendish Injury Clinic 


